
Halton Hills Referees Association 
New Officials Application Form 
As the 2025/26 Hockey season approaches, the Halton Hills Referees Association (HHRA) 
is looking to add a few more referees and timekeepers to our roster. Officials perform a 
vital role in the game at all levels and the best officials love hockey and spending time at 
the rink. The HHRA is taking applications from anyone interested in officiating the game 
of hockey, from beginners to seasoned veterans. The HHRA is one of the largest minor 
hockey referee associations in Ontario, with games from house league to AAA. If you are 
interested in working as a referee and/or timekeeper with the HHRA, please fill out the 
form below and return it to vic@hhra.ca 
 
Name:       Email Address:       
 
Home Phone:     Cell Phone:       
 
What town do you live in?            
 
We officiate hockey in Acton, Georgetown and Milton. Are you willing to travel to these 
locations, and do you have the means to get there? 
 

  YES    NO 
 

The minimum age for referees is 14 as of December 31, 2025. For teenagers, what games 

you can do is depending on your age. Please indicate to which age group you belong: 

BORN; 

2011/1010    2009/2008    2007 or earlier 
 

 

What is your hockey experience? (playing, officiating, timekeeping etc.)    


